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Internet Safety Day





Tuesday the 6th February is safer internet day. Throughout the day your children will be taking part in activities ensuring that they know how to keep themselves safe online. 


We understand that it is increasingly difficult to keep up with the ways our that our children are using new and ever changing technologies. Our children are immersed in a society that has become dependent on the use of technology, including smart phones, iPads, interactive online games and virtual communities. 





Websites such as Facebook, Instagram, Skype, Whats App, Viber and OoVoo, to name but a few, offer fantastic opportunities for communication and social connections, however they are created with their audience in mind especially sites such as Facebook and Instagram which are specifically for those over 13 years old. If you require any help or support with how your children access social media here are some good web sites – 





https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/





� HYPERLINK "https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/apps-guide/" �https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/apps-guide/�








Have a great weekend!





Mr Grace











Incidents before school





As a parent myself, I understand how stressful the school run can be. I also realise that finding appropriate wrap around care can be difficult, but recently there has been several incidents reported on the playground before school. Can we remind parents that Key Stage 1 doors open at 8.50am and Key Stage 2 doors open at 8.55am. Before this time there is no supervision and it is parental responsibility to ensure the safety of our children. 








Headteacher Award Winners�
�



Jungle Saplings  - Grayson K


For trying really hard in all his phonics groups and sounding out and blending his words.


Forest Saplings  - Jacob C


For his enthusiasm and eagerness to learn.


Sycamores – Jessica S


For persevering in ‘Big Maths’ and spellings and improving her confidence when speaking aloud.


Pines – James N


For outstanding behaviour in class and always being kind and helpful.


Hollies – Katie T


For trying really hard in maths this week.


Willows – Sophie L


For putting 100% effort into all aspects of her work.


Hawthorns – Sommer L


For always setting an amazing example in class and around school.


Maples – Daisy F


For showing outstanding courage whilst performing a solo to the whole school.


Palms – Sophie C


For setting and amazing example to other children. For always being polite, helpful, hardworking and she is an outstanding class ambassador! 


Oaks – Blake S


Blake has worked incredibly hard across all subjects, his attitude is fantastic and he’s really starting to apply his knowledge. 





�
�






Robin Wood


Year 5 and 6 had a fabulous and exhausting time on their recent trip to Robin Wood in Todmordon. 


Next year we have been lucky enough to book the brand new Robin Wood centre in Wrexham Wales! Letters have been given to year 5 with more details and payment cards are available from the office if you would like to set up a regular payment.  
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